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 Impact:  No impact 

Research Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute for HB3193 restores the original language in 2a and 2b in 

paragraph D.  

 

HB3193 determines that the father of an unwed couple will be listed on a birth certificate if the 

both parents agree on the biological paternity of the child. Mother and father will have equal 

rights and obligations to the child and the child will be treated as a child whose parents were 

married at the time of birth. 

 

Prepared By: Suzie Nahach 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

After review, the PCS1 to HB3193 has no fiscal considerations to the state. 

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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